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TUXEDO PARK POLICE DEPARTMENT

1 Tuxedo Road, Tuxedo Park, N.Y. 10987

Main: 845-351-4741                               Fax: 845-351-4009

E-mail: police@tuxedopark-ny.gov
David Conklin
Chief of Police


Date:             September 21, 2022
To:                Mayor McFadden and Village Board of Trustees
From:           Chief David Conklin


Subject:        Resignation of Part-Time Police Officer Robert Mainolfi
I am requesting the Village Board accept the resignation of Part-Time Police Officer 

Robert Mainolfi to be effective on the above date.
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Respectfully submitted,

David Conklin

Chief of Police
